
                                              

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR 
MEETING OF THE HUMAN AFFAIRS COMMITTEE FOR 

THE CITY OF SAN CLEMENTE  
APRIL 11, 2023 

          
  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Human Affairs 
Committee scheduled to be held on April 11, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. is cancelled.  
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Human Affairs Committee will be held on 
Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. at San Clemente City Hall, First Floor 
Community Room, located at 910 Calle Negocio, San Clemente, California. 
 
 


